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Please note that this statement from our CEO, Jonathan Wilden, was released to the 

school community on 17th December 2021. 

 

Folio Education Trust is delighted to announce that Ms Nicole Williams has been 

successful in her application to become the next Headteacher of Coombe Wood 

School.  Ms Williams will be taking over from Mr Laker after Easter and will be leading 

the school community through the next phase of its journey.  

 

Ms Williams joins the School from Riddlesdown Collegiate having spent the 

last five years working as Deputy Principal, in addition to over a decade of experience 

working in the London Borough of Croydon. In the New Year Ms Williams will be 

looking forward to meeting with all members of the School and Trust community in 

preparation for when she begins her new role in the Summer Term. 
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